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COPY 

Hon·. Frank H. Holley · 
State Tax Assessor 
Augusta, M.~ine 

October 25, 1939 

Dear Sir: Attention 0£ Mrs. Lelia. E. Griffin 

You wrote me on September 29th asking 
whether or not in my opinion representatives of 
foreign governments are entitled to exemption or 
refund -of the State tax on gasoline •. 

I do not know of any grounds on which such 
exemption would be Justified 1n this -State, and I 
think you should properly refuse to grant any such 
claim in the absence of express statutory provisions. 

FUB H 

Very truly yours, 

Franz u. Burkett 
Attorney General 


